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October 9th - Indigenous

Peoples’ Day
October 31st - Happy Halloween

November 2nd 9 a.m. - OFERP
Office Hours - Register here.
December 30th - CRRSA
ESSER 2 and MLEH Invoicing
must be complete.



https://youtu.be/DvonTWsK_dU
https://mainestate.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIqd-2tpzwpGdKYjLIFV9ypiSpn0JL-gSaJ
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Please keep this in mind when amending your ARP ESSER 3 application: %

20% means 20% »

SAUs are cautioned about cutting the required 20% set aside to address student loss of instructional time too closely. The ARP
Act requires that 20% be spent on activities to address loss of students’ instructional time. The US Department of Education, and
Maine DOE, will not be able to support a district that has “come close” to 20%; rather 20% must be met or exceeded. Now is the

time to check to be sure that your district will meet the required amount set aside for loss of instructional time, especially if your

district has budgeted that set aside amount very narrowly.

What is a Late Liquidation Extension and How Does It Effect SAU’s?

On October 5th, the OFERP Team Office Hour was a session devoted to answer all of your questions regarding late liquidation
extension of CRRSA ESSER 2 funds. We discussed what late liquidation extension is for, as well as the requirements and process
\ involved. You can see this informative session here.

Adjustments to CRRSA ESSER 2 & MLEH Applications

REMINDER: The only requests to alter the CRRSA ESSER 2 and MLEH applications that will be permitted for Maine School
Administrative Units (SAUs) are ones that are accompanied by a request from the OFERP invoice team to revise the application to

align with allowable spending or a submitted invoice. '

S

Liquidating ESSER 2 & MLEH Funds L

The liquidation period for CRRSA ESSER 2 and MLEH funds are from October 1, 2023 to December 30, 2023. This includes invoice
review and processing. While the deadline for liquidation is December 30, 2023, SAUs are encouraged to submit invoices as

early as possible to allow time for any necessary revisions.

Share your The Maine Department of Education (DOE) is looking to share stories of school administrative units

(SAUs) using Federal Emergency Relief Funding to positively impact their students and school
News!
Good e S communities.

NEWS-

The Maine DOE is administering a questionnaire to collect information about these projects in order to
create stories that will be shared broadly through the Maine DOE communication efforts. Sharing good
news about the use of Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER) funding increases
transparency and visibility, giving the public insight into the purpose and impact of these funds.

]

Maine DOE Seeking
to Highlight ESSER . . . . AT
o inley Find the questionnaire here: Federal Emergency Relief Funds Highlights
Federal Emergency
Relief Funding
Projects

If you have any further questions or need clarification, reach out to Maine Department of Education
Communications and Outreach Coordinator Rachel Paling at rachel.paling@maine.gov.
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